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Bill Type and Number: Resolution 2024-712 

 

Introducer/Sponsor(s): Council President White 

 

Date of Introduction: August 27, 2024 

 

Committee(s) of Reference: R 

 

Date of Analysis: August 27, 2024 

 

Type of Action: Appointment confirmation 

 

Bill Summary: This bill confirms the Mayor’s appointment of Peter Helow to the Context Sensitive Streets 

Standards Committee, as a representative of the home-building industry, replacing Christopher Collier Dostie, for 

a partial term to expire July 31, 2026. 

 

Background Information: The Context Sensitive Streets Standards Committee is established pursuant to 

Chapter 32, Part 7, Ordinance Code, and charged to review and revise the City standard specifications, City 

standard details and rules, standards and policies set forth in the Land Development Procedures Manual and any 

other regulations, relating to transportation, traffic engineering and roadway design including but not limited to 

parking, sidewalks, bicycle and pedestrian use and transit, and make recommendations concerning amendments to 

the Ordinance Code and Comprehensive Plan pertaining to such issues.    

 

Section 32.702(b)(1), Ordinance Code, provides for six of the thirteen members of the committee to be appointed 

by the Mayor, subject to confirmation by the Council, in various categories, including a representative of the 

home-building industry. 

 

Mr. Helow attended Marshall University and was in the 2023 NEFBA Emerging Leaders Program. He works in 

land acquisition for D.R. Horton.  Mr. Helow resides in Duval County in council district 11.  

 

Policy Impact Area: Context Sensitive Streets Standards Committee operations 

 

Fiscal Impact: No direct cost to the City 

 

Analyst: Hampsey 
 


